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A WELCONE BACK TO DALE BENEAR
Champaign, Ill...”After a three month hiatus, we are pleased to welcome Dale Benear back at Hall Brothers Racing,” announced team manager Tim Hall.  “We are all really pleased that Dale has elected to return.  He is a integral part of our racing family and was greatly missed during his absence.”

“I am really glad to be back,” smiles Benear, who is Mark Hall’s brother-in-law.  “I didn’t know how much I would miss this job, the racing and, most of all, the camaraderie we all enjoy.  It was a real eye-opener and I feel very lucky and blessed to be able to rejoin the team.”

Benear will continue to race the mighty Dodge Rammunition in this year’s indoor Monster Nationals and will be doing various dealer appearances and teammate Geremie Dishman will pilot Rammunition in the 4-Wheel Jamboree Nationals.

“This is going to work out perfectly,” summed up Benear.  “The main reason I left was to be able to spend more time with my little boys.  Not racing as many weekends will allow me more time at home and I can work at the job I love.  I’m definitely a lucky man.”
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